
16 January 2015 

 
To: Keith Argow, Chairman 

374 Maple Ave. East 
Suite 210 
Vienna, VA 22180 

 

2014 Financial and Activities Statements 

Arkansas / Oklahoma Chapter 
 

Activities Statement.  The director was able to participate in the Directors phone conference in 
January. He also assisted in the search for a 1938 USDA Master Lookout plan document which will be 
published (probably winter2014/2015 or spring 2015) by the Forest Service Technology and 
Development Center in Missoula. 
 

Membership.  We have 8 paid memberships for calendar 2015. 

 

Financial Statement 
According to Gary Weber’s books, we have $72.00 in our account and 8 paid members in the 
Arkansas/Oklahoma Chapter. All photocopying and mailing of information, CDs, maps, and lookout 
plans has been paid for out-of-pocket as a donation to the Association. The Chapter has made a $20.00 
donation through “GoFundMe” to the “Looking Out For Nancy” fund 
http://www.gofundme.com/e9hkw8 in September. Nancy Hood has spent over fifty years watching 
over the Klamath National Forrest every fire season. In this year’s unforgiving fire season, Nancy lost 
her home to wildfire. I have no expectations of requesting any Association funds for the coming year.   
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 

/s/ Michael A. Pfeiffer 

 
Michael A. Pfeiffer 
Arkansas Chapter Director 
845 Cagle Rock Road 
Russellville, Arkansas 72802 
 
Cc:   Gary Weber: Treasurer 
 Ron Stafford: Deputy Chair South 

Ray Grimes, Jr.: Secretary 
(This will be sent in electronic format only) 


